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Kirkland, April

From: jim baillargeon <sixringsgoingforseven@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 6:17 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Cmp Corredor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I own property in upper enchanted Township the Corredor will destroy the scenic views and wilderness Experiences in that area! 

Angus King already put windmills on kibby Mountain and there will be windmills going on number five mountain also and it just 

so happens I believe they had already applied for permits for Colburn mountain also strange how that works these lines will be 

directly hooked up to these Mountain towers All that power going to Massachusetts please do not allow it Sent from my iPhone 


